
Calaveras Public Utility District to Postpone 

Hearing on Proposed Water Rate Increase 
 

 

SAN ANDREAS, Calif. – June 7, 2019 - The Calaveras Public Utility District 

(www.cpud.org) is postponing its planned June 11, 2019 public hearing regarding 

proposed water rate increases. 

 

The District received a letter from the Howard Jarvis Taxpayer’s Association asserting 

that the District did not give proper notice of the planned hearing.  The District 

disagrees with this assertion; however, in order to avoid the costs of defending the 

District against potential litigation, the Board of Directors has elected to postpone the 

hearing. 

 

At its June 11, 2019 meeting, the Board will set a new date for the hearing. The District 

will mail notice of the new hearing at least forty-five days prior to the new hearing date. 

 

Our intent is that any protest or written testimony sent to the District in connection with 

the originally noticed June 11, 2019 hearing will be a part of the record of the new public 

hearing.   

 

About the Calaveras Public Utility District 

The Calaveras Public Utility District, formed in 1934, pumps over 450 million gallons of 

water yearly to approximately 2,000 customers in the 35 square-mile District serving 

nearly 5,000 people. The District’s treatment plant filters and chlorinates the Mokelumne 

River water, which is gravity fed to San Andreas, Mokelumne Hill, Glencoe, Paloma, and 

Rail Road Flat. Learn more at www.CPUD.org. 

 

### 

 

Contact for the Media: 

Donna Leatherman 

CPUD District Manager 

dleatherman@cpud.org 

209-754-9442 
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